
 
 

 

Livonia Public Schools 
Director of Business Services 

 

Date: June 9, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
  
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Discussion of 2014-15 Budgets 

 
We would like to discuss the 2014-15 proposed budgets and the budget timeline at the 
Monday, June 16, 2014 Finance Committee.  
 
As you know, by law the 2014-2015 budgets must be adopted by June 30, 2014.  We plan 
to have the detail budget for consideration by the Board of Education at the regular 
meeting on June 23, 2014.  We are still waiting on final information from the state for next 
year’s budget and we will provide updated information as soon as it is available. 
 
In addition, we also need to schedule a public hearing on Monday June 23, 2014 at 6:45 
p.m. to review the budget and proposed millage rates for 2014-2015.  We are still waiting 
for some taxable value information to calculate the millage rates for next year.  We will 
provide that to the Board as soon as it is available. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda.  Thank you. 
 
 
LA/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 

 
 

 


